REGION 9 AHA CHAMPIONSHIP SHOW UPDATE

Dear Region 9 Members and Exhibitors,

Due to the cancellations of so many of our qualifying shows around
the country, the AHA Board of Directors voted to eliminate all
qualifications for Regional Shows.

Should you have any questions please feel free to call me or email
me.

Thank you,

Pat Barton

Region 9 AHA Director

405-206-9140 Cell

940-262-0335 Home
atbarton.R9AHADiIrector@gmail.com
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